
REDEVELOPMENT AGENCY OF MURRAY CITY  

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 

 Notice is hereby given that on June 16,  2020, beginning at 5:00 p.m. the 
Redevelopment Agency of Murray City (“RDA”) will hold and conduct a public hearing 
electronically as authorized by the Governor’s Executive Order 2020-5 (suspending the 
enforcement of certain provisions of the Open and Public Meetings Act) issued March 18, 
2020.  No physical meeting location will be available.  The purpose of the Public Hearing 
is to receive public input regarding adopting the proposed Fiscal Year 2020–2021 budget 
of $ 3,421,111.  
 
 The purpose of the hearing is to receive and consider public comment concerning 
the proposed RDA 2020-2021 Fiscal Year Budget before the RDA makes its decision.  
The public may view the meeting via the live stream at www.murraycitylive.com or 
https://www.facebook.com/MurrayCityUtah/.  
 
 If you would like to submit comments you may do so by sending an email, 
including your name and contact information, in advance of, or during the meeting to 
rda@murray.utah.gov. Comments are limited to 3 minutes or less and will be read into 
the meeting record. 

 
Dated this 2nd day of June, 2020 
 
       Murray City Corporation 
 
 
 
       ___________________________ 
       Jennifer Kennedy, City Recorder 
 
Date of Publication:  June 8, 2020 
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